
Subject: Expression of Interest for Redevelopment of 26 Slum-Rehabilitation (SR) Schemes on Municipal 
 Plot 

The Pre-Bid Meeting in connection with the above Expression of Interest, earlier scheduled on 
23.09.2025, has been rescheduled. 

The next date and time of the Pre-Bid Meeting will be notified shortly on the official BMC portal. 

All interested bidders/participants are requested to take note. 


